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Message from Mrs Crompton 

Now the cold weather is almost here, it is really important we try and keep our children as healthy as 

possible to keep them in school every day. We have seen a big drop in our attendance figures this week – 

Halloween and Bonfire night don’t help us either!! 96% is the National average and our target 

percentage to work to – otherwise we are in trouble with the Local Authority. The graph shows 

Shadsworth Infant school in the pink line, compared with National in the grey line and as you can see we 

started to drop at half term. We understand there are usual childhood illness around, some children 

have been poorly with hand, foot and mouth over the last couple of weeks, but everyone who is well 

enough for school, needs to be here. Not only is it important for learning and children not falling behind 

with their work, it is important for social and emotional development. Friendships quickly move on when 

someone is missing for a day or two. Please don’t forget our walking bus goes every day from Heron at 

8.25am, there are free breakfast club places for anyone with an attendance contract or on a plan. Let us 

help you get all our children into school every day! Thank you for your help and support with this, it 

really does make a difference in your children’s life if they come to school every day! 

 

Education is not optional! There is an expectation that children are in 

school everyday! 

There is an expectation that children are in school everyday! Here is 

this week's attendance and lates.  

 

 



This week we said ‘Well Done’ to …………… 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

Take a look at this week's Picture News                         Week 

Commencing 4th November 2024  

 

 

 



 

 



 

Useful Information  

 

1 - Accurate information is a key part to motivation  



 

As you are aware we use ParentMail for our communication. Please download the App to receive 

notifications to enable you to keep up to  date on school communications and completion of relevant  

documents etc. Also please check out our school facebook page.  

 

Breakfast Club Rule 

 

IT IS ESSENTIAL EACH TIME YOU DROP YOUR CHILD OFF AT BREAKFAST CLUB, YOU BRING YOUR CHILD 

INTO THE SCHOOL HALL, GIVE YOUR CHILD'S NAME AND MONEY TO THE MEMBER OFF STAFF SAT AT 

THE TABLE NEAR THE PATIO DOORS.   

 

PLEASE DO NOT DROP YOUR CHILD OFF AT THE SCHOOL GATES. 

 

Please can we remind you that Breakfast Club needs to be paid for daily, it is £1 per day or £4 for the 

week to be paid in advance on the Monday - Thank you 



Mini minds Matter 

Introducing our mindful calendar, each month the calendar will give you ideas and suggestions of how 

to be more mindful as a family.  Please take a few moments to look at the calendar, share the 

information with your child/children, have fun and enjoy! 
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